
THIRD AMENDMENT TO GENERAL 
SERVICES AGREEMENT F001674 

FOR A ONE-YEAR EXTENSION 
WITH KNORR SYSTEMS INC. FOR 
CARBON DIOXIDE AND CHLORINE 

TANK FILL SERVICES AT CITY 
POOLS

City Council Meeting
June 2, 2020

Kelley Magnuson
Deputy Director, Recreation and Parks
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CURRENT

• May 16, 2018,  Agreement awarded by 
Purchasing Agent 

• March 21, 2019, term extended one-
year and compensation added

• Knorr Systems Inc. has agreed to hold 
the cost for a one-year extension with no 
increase to contact price.
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PROPOSED

• Extend the term one year
• Add $40,000 of compensation
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BENEFIT

• Continued delivery of carbon dioxide 
and chlorine to the two City pools

• No increase in cost 
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by Recreation 

division of the Community 
Development and Engagement, and 
Finance Departments, that the Council, 
by resolution, approve a one-year 
extension and increased compensation 
to General Services Agreement 
F001674 with Knorr Systems Inc., in 
the total extension amount of $40,000 
in an amount not to exceed $113,000. 5



QUESTIONS?

6


	THIRD AMENDMENT TO GENERAL SERVICES AGREEMENT F001674 FOR A ONE-YEAR EXTENSION WITH KNORR SYSTEMS INC. FOR CARBON DIOXIDE AND CHLORINE TANK FILL SERVICES AT CITY POOLS
	Slide Number 2
	PROPOSED
	BENEFIT
	RECOMMENDATION
	Slide Number 6

